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JFC Norfolk Vacancy Notice 

 

JFC Norfolk has advertised a vacancy, and in order to apply, you will need to 

use the recruitment system, which can be accessed here.  

Serving NATO International Civilian staff will be offered a contract in 

accordance with the NATO Civilian Personnel Regulations. Newly recruited 

staff will be offered a three-year definite duration contract. 

The candidature of NATO redundant staff will be considered with priority. 

Applications from candidates who do not meet the required qualifications will 

not be taken into consideration. 

For any queries, please contact the JFC Norfolk Recruitment Team at 

JFCNFSPTJ1Recruitment@jfcnf.nato.int   

 

https://nato.taleo.net/careersection/2/jobdetail.ftl?job=250554&lang=en
mailto:JFCNFSPTJ1Recruitment@jfcnf.nato.int

